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Fire Damages Vehicles in Tow Yard 

 
On Sunday, June 5, 2022, at 4:59 pm, the Visalia Fire Department was dispatched to vehicles on fire in the tow yard in 
the 1700 block of East Goshen.  Upon the arrival of the first fire unit, they found 4 vehicles on fire, along with grass 
and debris.  Fire crews worked quickly to contain the fire, as winds were pushing the fire into additional vehicles.  The 
fire was contained in approximately 20 minutes.  There were no injuries, and the cause of the fire is undetermined at 
this time.  Three fire engines, one ladder truck and one battalion chief responded, with a total of 13 personnel.  Cal 
Fire provided Mutual Aid and assisted with one fire engine. 
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